RIGHT-TO-KNOW-RESPONSE FORM

Request Granted
DATE: May 21, 2014
CITIZEN NAME: Joshua Prince, Prince Law Firm
ADDRESS: 646 Lenape Road, Bechtelsville, PA 19505
TELEPHONE NUMBER: 610-845-3803
Email: Joshua@Princel.aw.com
Fax:
Dear Mr. Prince:

Thank you for writing to the County of Perry with your request for information pursuant
to the Pennsylvania Right-To-Know law.

On May 15,2014 you requested all previous disclosures of License To Carry Firearms
applicants information outside of the Sheriff’s Department. As of May 21, 2014, no RTK
requests have been made to the Office of Open Records Office of the County, as well as
no inter-office deparment or other disclosures of any nature. You will find attached to
this response a letter from the Sheriff. A response from the County Auditors Solicitor
stated “the auditors do not have any records in their possession that would be responsive
to Mr. Prince’s RTIK request. Before the Sheriff"s oflice began relusing to show the
unredacted “ledger” of firearm permits issued. the sole time they would have any access
to this record(s) was when they would review them for an annual audit and then
immediately return them to the Sheriff’s office. They never kept any copies nor
disclosed these records to any other county office, person or agency, or anyone for that
matter.”

If you choose to file an appeal you must do so within 15 business days of the mailing date
of the agency’s response, as outlined in Section 1101. If you have further questions,
please call Kathy Burkholder, 717-582-2131. Please be advised that this correspondence
will serve to close this record with our office as permitted by law.

Respectfully,

Kathy Burkholder

Right To Know Officer

Perry County Commissioners

P.O. Box 37

New Bloomfield, PA 17068

Telephone: 717-582-2131 extension 4100





